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Jenene B. Dasher
4053 Storey Drive
Lake Park, GA 31636
229-251-7464

Regarding the re-zoning of property at 2193 Howell Road, Lake Park, GA

My name is Jenene Dasher. I live at 4053 Storey Drive, Lake Park, GA,
approximately 2 miles from the aforementioned property to be re-zoned.

My late husband and I built the house next to this property and lived there 30
years before moving to my current location on family land.

While I commend those that want to be relieved of their addictions, I am
concerned over the location.

I am against the re-zoning of this location for several reasons. F irst, this
property is located close to family properties. Not only on Howell Road but
there are several families that their properties join up to the back of the
property to be re-zoned. This establishment would be prey to unscrupulous
people trying to sell illegal substances to those mentally weakened by their
addictions.

Also, there are 2 elementary schools close to this location. There could be
law enforcement action that could jeopardize these locations. Children
should not be subject to potential danger.

Traffic is also a big concern. The intersection at Perimeter and Howell Road
have been the topic of many regarding the crossing of this intersection,



